
 

November 9, 2018 

Web Announcement 1742 

 
Attention Provider Type 58 (Home and Community-Based 

Services Waiver for Persons with Physical Disabilities):   

DHCFP Wage and Benefit Survey Invitation 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy’s (DHCFP) Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) 

Waiver for Persons with Physical Disabilities (PD Waiver) is an optional program approved by the Centers 

for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). CMS recently approved the renewal of the PD Waiver contingent 

upon DHCFP’s completion of a rate review study.  

The DHCFP is conducting a wage and benefit survey to gather cost of employment information from provider 

type (PT) 58.  The information from this survey may be used as a component in development of future rate 

methodologies. 

The DHCFP has mailed a letter to providers who are currently providing waiver services to Nevada’s PD 

Waiver recipients and are enrolled under PT 58 inviting them to participate in the survey. 

If you have not yet participated, please access the survey by December 31, 2018, at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DHCFP_Wage_Benefit_Survey_PT58   

 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DHCFP_Wage_Benefit_Survey_PT58

